
The 2021 property assessment notices were mailed on January 22, 2021.  
If you have not yet received your notice in the mail, or if you have any 
questions about your assessment, please contact Assessment Services 
before April 6, 2021 to discuss.

Telephone: 403-230-1401

Email: assessment@rockyview.ca

More information is available at www.rockyview.ca/assessment
Please note that County Hall remains closed to the public until further notice.
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